
ETHERLEY LANE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER- 7th May 2021 

 

Happy Friday! We hope that you all had a lovely bank holiday weekend! We have 

been really impressed with the children’s reading progress on Accelerated Reader 

since returning to school after the Easter break. Well done to all of our fantastic 

children- remember to keep reading!  

 

Contact Details Reminder 

Please remember to inform us immediately if your contact details change so we have the most up-to-

date information on our records and are able to contact you in case of emergencies. Please also 

remember to inform the school office if your child is absent from school. 

 

Current COVID-19 Guidance 

If your child is feeling unwell before school and is displaying symptoms of coronavirus, please contact 

the school office for further advice. Current government guidance states that if your child or someone 

in your household is displaying symptoms of coronavirus (a high temperature, a new, continuous 

cough or a loss or change to your sense of smell or taste), everyone in your household must isolate 

immediately and the person displaying symptoms must go for a PCR test (a test that is sent to a lab). 

A lateral flow test is not advised. When you receive the results of the PCR test, it is important that you 

inform school immediately. For further information and guidance, please follow the link below: 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/symptoms/main-symptoms/ 

 

         STAR OF THE WEEK  

Mrs Elder - Class 1 Lily-Grace D Mr Soulsby  - Class 6 Jessica N 

Mrs Jones - Class 2 Bella H Mrs Burkill  -  Class 7 Lilly C 

Mrs Jeavons  - Class 3 Joseph W Miss Jones  -  Class 8 Halle M 

Miss Strophair  -  Class 4 Hollie J Mrs Summerson  -  Class 9 Finley A 

Mrs Wakes  -  Class 5 Riley-Cruz L Miss Wilkinson  -  Class 10 Bradley R 

 

Upcoming Dates for Your Diary 

Half Term Holiday:         School Closes Fri 28th May - Reopens Tues 8th June 

            (Mon 7th June is a Teacher Training Day) 

Summer Break:           School Closes Fri 16th July 

                                         (Mon 19th and Tues 20th July are Teacher Training Days) 

Have a happy and safe long weekend from all of us at Etherley 

Lane! 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/symptoms/main-symptoms/

